
HARWICH COUNCIL ON AGING BOARD MEETING

FEBRUARY 1, 2017
The meeting was called to order by Chair Adrienne Johnson at 9:30.
Attendance: Adrienne Johnson, Joe Johnson, Ralph Smith, Lee Culver, Richard Waystack, Jim Mangan & Barbara-Anne Foley
Absent: Mike Smith
Minutes: Lee Culver moved to accept minutes of December 7, 2016 and Rich Waystack seconded.
Treasurer’s Report: The budget was reviewed.
Director’s Report: Barbara-Anne Foley reported on results of the focus group.  Many good ideas submitted for programs at the COA. Some have already been started.
The Housing Summit II is scheduled for February 13. Speakers were discussed.

A Simulcast on the book “Being Mortal” by Atul Gawande is scheduled for February 13th.  

The Cultural Council Grant is paying for a performance by Timothy Van Egmond at lunch on February 16th. 

An increase in the State Grant was used to increase the Volunteer Coordinator/Outreach Assistant position by 2 hours to 27. 

We now have a Social Security video machine in the Counsel Room for residents to access information, apply for benefits, etc. Appointments are for the third Monday each month for 15 minutes for questions and one hour to apply for benefits.
The Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast will be held on February 24th at 9:30.

A discussion was held again on the large need for affordable senior housing in town.

Rich Waystack moved to adjourn and Lee Culver seconded at 10:35.
The next meeting will be held in Room #1 at the Community Center at 9:30 on March 1, 2017.
2/28/2017   Respectively submitted by Gale Barnes, Executive Assistant
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